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Dear Friends, 

Last December we sent you the brochures for our creative events taking place in 
2020, where English is the working language. We currently have some places 
available on our Writing, Art and Music events, so we have attached the brochures to 
this email. In addition, we now attach a leaflet about transport links and how to get to 
Centre Quaker de Congénies. 

You may also be interested in a bilingual event taking place this Spring for Friends 
who live at a distance from their nearest meeting. This will take place between 3rd to 
5th April. It is called the “Amis Isolés or Isolated Friends Retreat, for friends living in 
France or elsewhere at a distance from a local meeting, who would like to meet up to 
make links, share worship and explore Quakerism. The cost is a subsidised price of 
85€ shared accommodation and all meals, based on us sharing housekeeping tasks 
together.  If you would like to come, please book through the centre by email only: 
centre.quaker.congenies@gmail.com. Details for this retreat from 
richardthompson1@gmail.com 

phone: +33 (0)4 66 83 86 33 

 Throughout the year we like to welcome guests to Maison Quaker during the times 
when we are not running events. People come for individual personal or small group 
retreats or to stay as bed and breakfast or self-catering guests. We can also arrange 
for the entire centre to be available for small gatherings of friends and families. 
Details of our accommodation and costs are available on our website. Or feel free to 
email us with your queries and requests. 

You can find more information about all our events and download the brochures on 
our website: www.maison-quaker-congenies.org 

I would like to ask for your help in publicising our events to people who you think may 
be interested, our events are designed to appeal to Quakers and non-Quakers alike. 

With friendly greetings, 

Marie and Nick  

Amis Résidents 

 


